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SHARING INFORMATION WITH MEDICAID/CHIP  

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

If your children receive free or reduced-price school meals, they may also be able to get free or low-cost 
health insurance through Medicaid or the State Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP). Children with 
health insurance are more likely to get regular health care and are less likely to miss school because of 
sickness.  

Because health insurance is so important to children’s well-being, the law allows us to tell Medicaid and CHIP 
that your children are eligible for free or reduced-price meals, unless you tell us not to. Medicaid and CHIP 
only use the information to identify children who may be eligible for their programs. Program officials may 
contact you to offer to enroll your children. Filling out the Free and Reduced-Price School Meals Application 
does not automatically enroll your children in health insurance. 

If you do not want us to share your information with Medicaid or CHIP, fill out the form below and send to the 

address below (sending in this form will not change whether your children get free or reduced price meals). 

 

❑ No! I DO NOT want information from my Free and Reduced-Price School Meals Application shared 
with Medicaid or the State Children's Health Insurance Program. 

If you checked “No”, fill out the form below to ensure that your information is NOT shared for the child(ren) 
listed below: 

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: ______________________________________________________  

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: ______________________________________________________  

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: ______________________________________________________  

Child's Name: ___________________________________________School: ______________________________________________________  

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ________________________________________________________Date:  ________________________  

Printed Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 _________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

For more information, you may call Teresa Drager at 717-556-0025 or email at 
teresa_drager@conestogavalley.org.   

Return this form to Conestoga Valley School District 160 Newport Road, Leola, PA 17540. 

This institution is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 

ATTENTION: If you speak Spanish, language assistance services, free of charge, are available to you. Contact 
your child’s school.  
ATENCIÓN: Si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Comuníquese 
con la escuela de su niño. 
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